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On Tuesday October 30, 2018 at 2:00 Pm, Winnebago County Sheriff Gary Caruana 
will hold a press Conference in the Sheriff’s Patrol Roll call room. 
 
The purpose of the press conference is to introduce 2 new members of the Winnebago 
County Sheriff’s Department. Sheriff Caruana,  the Winnebago County Sheriff’s 
Department team and Rockford area Crime Stoppers have recently received a large 
donation from a Winnebago County resident (who wishes to remain anonymous) to 
fund the new members of the Sheriff’s Department. 
 
The donation shows the relationship building between private citizens and Law 
Enforcement to make the Winnebago County region a safer environment.  
 
Media please arrive by 1:45 Pm in the Lobby of the Winnebago County Criminal Justice 
Center to be escorted to the Patrol roll Call room.  
 
  
 
 

. SHERIFF 

:::: CHIEF DEPUTY 

:::: DEPUTY CHIEF OF DETECTIVE BUREAU 

:::: DEPUTY CHIEF OF PATROL BUREAU 

:::: DEPUTY CHIEF OF ADMINISTRATIVE BUREAU 

:::: DEPUTY CHIEF OF SUPPORT SERVICES 

:::: SUPERINTENDENT OF CORRECTIONS 

:::: ACCREDITATION MANAGER 

:::: MACHESNEY PARK SECTION SUPERVISOR 

:::: FOREST PRESERVE SECTION SUPERVISOR 

:::: ESDA SECTION DIRECTOR 

:::: PATROL ROLL CALL BOOK 

:::: PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER 

:::: 1ST FLOOR BULLETIN BOARD 

:::: WEB SITE COORDINATOR 
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  SHERIFF GARY CARUANA                             
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